
TOGETHER  
 AT HOME 

To book your place please contact:
E: surreyarts@surreycc.gov.uk

Surrey Music Hub and Surrey Short Breaks presents

        An inclusive music making after school music club

Weekly online sessions 
held live via Zoom.
Starting on: 27th April 
4th,  11th,  18th 	& 25th May
8th,  15th,  22nd 	& 29th June 
			   & 6th July

 TUESDAYS 5.00pm - 6.00pm  

surreymusichub.com



WHAT IS ‘TOGETHER AT HOME’?
Together at Home is an inclusive music ensemble  
for young people aged 9 - 19 who attend Special 
Schools in Surrey. Whilst there are no specific  
entry requirements and no audition process,  
participants will need to be comfortable and  
supported with music making with peers and  
interacting with tutors via zoom. 

WHAT WILL HAPPEN AT THE SESSIONS?
Together at Home will be led by a small, yet awesome team of music teachers 
who are experienced in supporting young people with a wide range of learning 
needs.  Participants will be able to sing, vocalise and play percussion.  If you 
have access to a drum that’s fantastic but not crucial as we will be teaching 
body percussion and using objects from around the home (don’t worry, not 
breakable ones!). 

WHAT IS HAPPENING THIS TERM? 
During the music sessions, the young people will be taking part in a 
range of fun and fulfilling music activities working towards a live face to 
face performance/ sharing event for friends and families on the 6th July.  
The theme this term is Rock n Roll!

HOW DO I BOOK?
For a registration form, please email Surrey Arts:
E: surreyarts@surreycc.gov.uk


